We're going casual this year with the Cardinal
Fund fundraising event, so please grab your
shorts and flip flops and join us for a great
night with some music under the stars!

Fund, benefitting the Clarinda School System’s
students, educators, programs, and facilities.

Clarinda Country
7 pm, Saturday, Sept. 8, 2018

Tickets are $50.00 & can be purchased at the Clarinda
Foundation or by contacting Jennifer McCall, 712-303-7528




